
AGENDA:  TSC 10/5/15  

ITEM NO. 7: Consider establishing TRAFFIC CONTROL at the intersection of 18
th
 

  Street & Vermont Street. Staff Report: 

1.  The intersection of 18th Street & Vermont Street is a “T” 
intersection; there have not been any reported crashes at the 
intersection during the past three (3) years. 

2.  However, sight distance for eastbound drivers to see 
pedestrians approaching from the north is very restricted; 
therefore, it is recommended that a STOP sign be installed for 
eastbound traffic. 
 

MINUTES:  TSC 10/5/15 

ITEM NO. 7: 
 
Consider establishing TRAFFIC CONTROL at the intersection of 18th Street & Vermont Street. 
 
Woosley reviewed the information provided in the staff report. 
 
Public Comments: 
 

One citizen spoke in support of the request and requested that the sign be place in 
advance of the crosswalk. 
 

Commission Discussion: 
 
MOTION BY COMMISSIONER KOPRINCE, SECOND BY COMMISSIONER HOSKINSON, 
TO RECOMMEND ESTABLISHING A STOP SIGN ON 18TH STREET AT VERMONT 
STREET; THE MOTION CARRIED, 8-0. 
 



1

David Woosley

From: David Woosley
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 2:11 PM
To: David Woosley
Subject: 18th & Vermont

Call from Lori Kemme, lkemme@gmail.com, 979 5531, requesting traffic control.

David E. Woosley, P.E., Transportation/Traffic Engineer – dwoosley@lawrenceks.org
Public Works Department | City of Lawrence, KS
P.O. Box 708, Lawrence, KS 66044
Office (785) 832-3034 | Fax (785) 832-3054
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